
 
 

QUESTION NO. 8 – WEST KENSINGTON ESTATE 

 

From: Sally Taylor, Resident 

To: Councillor Stephen Cowan, Leader of Council 

 

 

Question: 
 
“I am a resident of West Kensington estate, Flat 7, W14 9UA and want to ask the 

council to confirm that the estates of West Kensington and Gibbs Green are fully 

returned to LBHF from the developers and why the original sale of our homes 

(against our wishes) ever went ahead at such a low price?” 


